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 The second semester has begun and the winter activities season is in full swing. 
 The Junior High boys finished their wrestling season with many wrestlers enjoying a 
 very successful season.   The Junior High girls just finished their very successful 
 season and the boys started their season off with a big win against Hi Line.   The high 
 school basketball and wrestling teams continue their seasons.  The girls wrestlers are 
 enjoying their first season of participation and have enjoyed some successes on the 
 mat. 

 At the secondary level, we are looking for ways to motivate our Junior High 
 students to give their best efforts during their MAP and NSCAS testing.   We are looking 
 at providing them an exemption from school at the end of the semester, like the high 
 school students earn, based on their testing scores.   I will be meeting with the Junior 
 High students to get their ideas as well. 

 The secondary staff will be preparing for student-led Parent/Teachers 
 conferences on February 6th.  They will be contacting their Warrior Time student’s 
 parents to schedule those meetings.  They will discuss the following topics: 

 1.  Academic progress during the 2nd semester. 
 2.  Effective use of Warrior Time 
 3.  MAP and NSCAS Testing scores and goals 
 4.  Class schedules for 2025-2026 school year. 


